
From: Andrew Preston MRICS                           
Sent: 12 November 2018 09:14 
> 
Subject: FW: [OFFICIAL] - Sedgemoor:13/18/00040/DD Land to the North of, Grange Farm, Main 
Road, Cannington [2494] 

 
Dear Adrian, 
 
As requested by the Council’s Ecological Officer, I’m pleased to copy below a response from the 
applicant’s ecological consultants Country Contracts, with attachments.  As you will see the tree 
identified as having ‘low’ bat roosting potential is located on neighbouring land just off the eastern 
corner of the site, adjacent to the area where the pumping station is shown on the indicative site 
plan. 
 
The ecologist makes further comment regarding otters, which were also mentioned in the Officer’s 
response. 
 
The applicant has no objection to the ecological conditions recommended by the Officer. 
 
I hope this is helpful and please let me know if you have any further queries in this matter. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Andrew Preston  
 
 
 

 

Andrew Preston MRICS 
Associate  
 




